
FCCT Booster Club 
Meeting Minutes  
August 17, 2020 

 
Attendees:   Chris Carlson, Matt Cossitt, Kaydee Hoppe, Mari Jacobs,  

   Greg Krochus, Jen Lillis, Krystal Ludgate, Julie Martin, Jenn 
   McDonald, Karen Wisdorf     
 

Treasury Update:   Presented by Greg – See Attached 
  

 Camp Fee Refunds: We are awaiting the refund for fees paid to UCA  
  for the Middle School camp that was canceled.   Once those arrive,  
  Greg will work with families to refund the amount minus the costs  

  of the t-shirts.  They could also choose to keep the funds in their  
  account to pay for the cost of new uniforms or competition fees,  
  etc.  

 
 Donation:   We received a $300 donation from the Nail Bar.  

 
Fundraising Update:  Presented by Krystal 
 

1. Our Go Fund Me site is ready and live.   Krystal will send out 
information this week.   It will be a group fundraiser with a starting 
goal of $5000.   

 
2. Our Gerten’s Mum fundraiser is up and running.   This is an 

individual athlete fundraiser.  
 

Gym Move:  

  
 We will be moving back to our gym at the end of next week.  Jen shared  

 pictures of the updated space.  Everything is painted white.  
 Unfortunately, there are not funds in the construction budget for paint 
 or decorating.   We discussed having the booster club help decorate. 

  
 Ideas:  Paint walls or stripes on walls? Logos? Photos? Quotes? Trophy 
 display?  

 
 Wall Paw Idea:  Fundraiser to pay supplies or support the program?   

 Decorate the wall with paw prints.   Maybe made of wood or vinyl or 
 painted on with a stencil.  Each could have a cheerleader’s name or 
 cheer  family’s name.  Maybe different sizes for different donation 

 amounts. 
 

 We could potentially also do a wood paw kit that could be painted at 
 home as a separate fundraising idea.  
 



 Decorating needs to be approved by Community Ed before we purchase 
 supplies or start decorating.  

 
 Normally we would do a grand reopening but due to COVID we can’t have 

 any one additional in the gym space.   Maybe we could do something 
 outside that is COVID friendly?  
 

 The sign outside of the main doors of the TLLC does not list cheer.   It is 
 being  updated to include cheer as well.  
 

 
Competition Discussion:  

 
1. Kasson announced their comp would an in-person comp with 

limited spectators.   We don’t know if we will be allowed to go as 

we thought indoor sports currently could not have spectators.  
We will wait to see if this will change or if we will be approved to 

go. 
 

2. Regionals:   Bri is talking with other programs. 

 
3. UCA said they would share more information about Nations 

after Labor Day.  

 
4. Our competition:  

 
a. We are still waiting for a decision if we can host or 

not.  Once we have that, then the board will decide 

if we will host an in person, virtual or cancel the 
competition.  

b. We feel we need to know in the next week so we can 

proceed.  
 

 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, 9/8/20 at 7:00 pm.  Location to be determined. 
 

 


